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Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

I object to Policy W4 Brooklands Farm - the proposed Brookland Farm development 
 
This development will cause an increase in traffic in South Street, Chestfield Road, Radfell Hill and 
generally in an area that is already suffering from traffic congestion. 
It will rob us of valuable countryside with a loss of agricultural land, ultimately resulting in further flooding. 
A development this size will cripple our already overburdened Health services and inadequate sewage 
system. 
 
Janet Tooley 

 

 

 You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important  




